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First workshop and presentation of the Draft assessment report to the Maltese authorities HEADLINE VALLETTA (MALTA) 2 AND 3 MAY 2019A team of CEPEJ experts visited Valletta (Malta) on 2 and 3 May 2019 to present and discuss a Draft evaluation report on the functioning of the Court of Appeal (Superior Jurisdiction) and the development of a human resources strategy for the Maltese courts. This report also includes a presentation of good practices from other European Member States, as well as recommendations developed by the experts.In order to refine the recommendations and collect as much information and data as possible, exchanges were held with the Judicial Studies Committee, bar representatives, judges from different jurisdictions, Deputy Registrars and court clerks, and directors of court administration. This activity was organised as part of the programme "Supporting the efficiency of justice in Malta", funded by the European Commission's Structural Reform Support Service (SRSS).
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